
Victor D. Del Vecchio 
Assistant General Counsel 

185 Franklin Street, 1 3Ih   lo or 
Boston. MA 021 10-1585 

Phone 61 7 743-2323 
Fax 61 7 737-0648 
victor.delvecchio@verizon.com 

March 27,2008 

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 0330 1 

Re: Interconnection Agreement Between Verizon New Hampshire 
and MetroPCS Massachusetts, LLC 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing under Section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 are an original and 
six copies of Amendment No. 1 to the interconnection agreement between Verizon New Hampshire and 
MetroPCS Massachusetts, LLC. 

Questions that the Commission or interested persons may have regarding the filing should be 
directed to me or to MetroPCS Massachusetts' representative: 

Mark A. Stachiw, Senior Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary 
MetroPCS Massachusetts, LLC 
2250 Lakeside Boulevard 
Richardson, TX 75082 
Tel: (2 14) 570-5800 

Please stamp the enclosed copy of this letter, and return it to me for our files in the stamped, self- 
addressed envelope also enclosed. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

victor D. Del Vecchio 

Enclosures 
cc: Mark A. Stachiw, Senior Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary 


